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March 15, 2018
King City Community Members,

The King City R-1 Board of Education will meet in regular session on Monday, March 17, 2018 to
finalize the school calendar for next year. On the district website is a copy of the proposed calendar for
the 2018-2019 school year.

By Missouri Statute, any school district opening the school year more than ten days prior to the first
Monday in September, must hold a public hearing regarding the calendar before it can officially be
adopted. The King City R-1 School District at this time plans to begin the school year more than ten
days prior to the first Monday in September.

As aresult, the district is giving notice that anyone wishing to discuss the calendar may do so at the
March board meeting which starts at 7:00 March 17" in the library

Sincerely,
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Danny Johnson
King City R-1 Superintendent

“Striving for Excellence in Education”



